
The ADH is monitoring Arkansans with any possible exposure to COVID-19. Depending on travel history or 
exposure to people with confirmed COVID-19, some individuals you employ may be placed under home 
quarantine. If the employee does not develop symptoms of COVID-19 prior to the date listed in the letter, 
they will be free to resume normal activities, including school or work. 

Employers should tell their employees to:

COVID-19 ADH Guidance for Employers

See CDC’s full Guidance for Businesses and Employers to Plan and Respond to COVID-19 
by visiting: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/specific-groups/guidance-business-
response.html. 

Wash their hands 
frequently. 

Cover their coughs or 
sneezes.

Stay home if they are 
sick.

Call their doctor if they are 
worried about being sick.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/specific-groups/guidance-business-response.html
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